
Unions still demonstrating over 2006-2007 pay 
awards

 Italy 

Public service unions have been forced to mobilise their members once again in 
order to secure the pay increases they negotiated for their members for the years 
2006-2007. The public sector pay agreements are re-negotiated every two years 
although often with long delays. The various agreements on pay for 2006-2007 for 
public sector workers for were finally signed in May 2007 but have still not been 
implemented. A national mobilisation of workers in the local and regional 
government sector was called for 28 January while health workers will demonstrate 
on 4 February.
Read more at > FPCGIL (IT)
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